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Garfield/Jim Davis

Beetle Bailey/Mort Walker

Hi & Lois/Brian and Greg Walker

Big Nate/Lincoln Peirce

Hagar the Horrible/Dik Browne

Blondie/Dean Young and Denis Lebrun

DeFlocked/Jeff Corriveau

Marvin/Tom Armstrong

Ziggy/Tom Wilson Family Circus/Jeff Keene

Marmaduke/Brad Anderson
Free Range/Bill Whitehead

Baby Blues/Jerry Scott and Rick Kirkman

Zits/Jerry Scott and Jim Borgman

Stone Soup/Jan Eliot

Frank & Ernest/Bob Thaves

Jeff MacNelly’s Shoe/Chris Cassatt and Gary Brookins

Dilbert/Scott Adams

Peanuts/Charles Shultz

HAPPY BIRTHDAY: Don't take
too much time pondering
whether to do something. It's vi-
tal that you make moves based
on your needs if you want to
continue to advance. Changing
your scenery, making a geo-
graphical move or hanging out
with new acquaintances will
build your confidence and lead
you in a better direction. Your
numbers are 2, 13, 22, 25, 34,
43, 45.

ARIES (March 21-April 19):
One step at a time. Make sure
you aren't infringing on some-
one else's territory before mov-
ing forward. Keeping everything
out in the open will help you
deal with each problem that oc-
curs before it has a chance to
escalate. ✪✪

TAURUS (April 20-May 20):
Focus on your goals, and make
sure you haven't left anyone or
anything out. Keep your costs
low to avoid undue financial
stress. Visiting someone who
can contribute to your plans will
help you do what you want to do
with expertise. ✪✪✪✪

GEMINI (May 21-June 20): You
may be talkative, but before you
share too much, consider the
consequences and whom your
conversations will affect. Less
said and more done will bring
much better results. Showing
greater discipline and trust will
enhance your reputation. ✪✪✪

CANCER (June 21-July 22):
Keep your life simple and mod-
erate. Don't let anyone aggra-
vate you. Back away from any
situation that is unpredictable.
Concentrate on what you can
do to make your life better.
Stand by a trusted friend and
favors will be granted in return.
✪✪✪

LEO (July 23-Aug. 22): You've
got the knowledge and the piz-
zazz to make things happen.
Don't let anyone stand in your
way or cause you grief. Stifle
whoever tries to take over.
Flaunt what you have to offer
and carry your plans through to
the end. ✪✪✪

VIRGO (Aug. 23-Sept. 22):
Have some fun. Be a partici-

pant. Show everyone what you
have to offer. Someone entre-
preneurial will want to help turn
your idea into something sub-
stantial. Listen, but don't let
matters get too big too fast.
✪✪✪✪

LIBRA (Sept. 23-Oct. 22): Put
your heart on the line. Express
your true feelings and let the re-
sponse you get guide you. A
professional change should not
upset you. Go with the flow and
you will discover that you fit in,
no matter what happens around
you. ✪✪

SCORPIO (Oct. 23-Nov. 21):
Take time to discover what you
have to offer. You are more tal-
ented then you give yourself
credit for. A partnership that
has overwhelmed you must be
put in perspective. Realize you
have much to offer and you will
gain greater control. ✪✪✪✪✪

SAGITTARIUS (Nov. 22-Dec.
21): Honesty will play a major
role in your partnerships. Res-
pect should be your goal. Make
a commitment to someone who
counts and you will be able to
make positive changes that will
improve your lifestyle. ✪✪✪

CAPRICORN (Dec. 22-Jan. 19):
Make plans to invite people
over for a visit or to discuss the
possibility of making a move,
renovating your space or im-
proving your home situation.
Listen to what's being said, but
research thoroughly before
making a final decision. ✪✪✪

AQUARIUS (Jan. 20-Feb. 18):
Avoid anyone trying to cause
problems for you. Love is on the
rise, and attending a social
event will enhance your current
relationship or bring you in con-
tact with someone you want to
get to know better. Don't exag-
gerate. ✪✪✪

PISCES (Feb. 19-March 20):
Look back at a past incident
and you will know how to handle
an emotional problem now.
Touch base with an old friend,
or get involved in a project that
will allow you to fulfill goals you
shelved long ago. ✪✪✪✪✪

HAPPY BIRTHDAY: Share your
feelings. It's up to you to let the
people around you know how
you feel and what you are and
are not willing to do. Experience
can help you now. Rely on those
who have taught you the hard
knocks of life first hand to help
you avoid making similar mis-
takes all over again. Your num-
bers are 9, 14, 19, 25, 32, 36,
47.

ARIES (March 21-April 19):
Do something that makes you
feel good about your looks or
talents. Questioning your cur-
rent direction will help you fine-
tune what you want to do in the
future. Visiting someone spe-
cial will bring about a life-alter-
ing change. ✪✪

TAURUS (April 20-May 20):
Think big when it comes to al-
tering your surroundings. A
change will inspire you to do
more. Face responsibilities
head-on and you will impress
someone in a position to help
you get ahead. Embrace what-
ever change comes your way.
✪✪✪✪

GEMINI (May 21-June 20): No
excuse will be acceptable if you
don't fulfill a promise you
made. An argument over some-
thing that cannot be changed
will be a waste of time. Focus
on the present and what needs
to be taken care of immediate-
ly. ✪✪✪

CANCER (June 21-July 22):
Impulsive responses to com-
ments made by others will
come back to haunt you. Focus
on old friends, reunions and re-
connecting. Mixing past and
present will bring back memo-
ries and inspire you to com-
plete something you left unfin-
ished. ✪✪✪

LEO (July 23-Aug. 22): Re-
think an idea if it seems too
costly. Share your plans with
creative people and you'll find a
solution. Love is in the stars,
and taking part in events or ac-
tivities that are conducive to ro-
mance will enrich your personal
life. ✪✪✪

VIRGO (Aug. 23-Sept. 22): Get
moving and take in as much in-
formation as possible. Par-
ticipate in events and activities

that will help you nurture an
idea or goal you want to
achieve. Refuse to let a person-
al relationship stand in the way
of success. ✪✪✪

LIBRA (Sept. 23-Oct. 22): You
have the moves and you're in
the groove. Chat someone up
and you will make a friend for
life. Your insight, knowledge
and classy attitude will put you
in the spotlight. New connec-
tions will lead to fabulous ad-
ventures. ✪✪✪✪

SCORPIO (Oct. 23-Nov. 21):
Size up the people you are deal-
ing with. An opportunity is bet-
ter than you anticipate and
must be allowed to develop.
Offer your services and you will
end up being the one in charge.
A partnership will help promote
what you do best. ✪✪

SAGITTARIUS (Nov. 22-Dec.
21): Make changes at home that
will add to your comfort and
popularity. A discussion with
someone you have a personal
or family connection to will help
you weed out a problem before
it causes too much trouble. An
investment will pay off.
✪✪✪✪✪

CAPRICORN (Dec. 22-Jan. 19):
Go over your personal papers.
Knowing where you stand finan-
cially will help you make impor-
tant decisions regarding the
changes you want to make per-
sonally and to your home.
Renovations or a residential
move will be cost-effective.
✪✪✪

AQUARIUS (Jan. 20-Feb. 18):
You deserve to take a break.
Get out with friends, or do
something that makes you hap-
py or will boost your ego. A pick-
me-up offer will lead to unusual
discussions with someone you
want to get to know better. Love
is on the rise. ✪✪✪

PISCES (Feb. 19-March 20):
Take better care of your health.
Protect your reputation, and
avoid getting involved with any-
one who is withholding person-
al information. Let experience
guide you in the right direction.
It's better to be safe than sorry.
✪✪✪✪✪
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